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Planning for the next academic year 
 
Dear Partner Universities, dear Colleagues, dear incoming students:  
 
Greetings from Florence! We hope you are all well. In view of the 
uncertainties related to COVID-19, we send you some information about 
the courses for the next academic year 2020/21 and about the 
precautions adopted by University of Florence, based on the current 
Italian sanitary situation, to minimize contacts between students and 
professors to avoid a reprise of the contagion of the virus. 
 
The 2020/2021 academic year is officially starting on September 21st 2020. 
However, individual courses can start on different dates: 
https://www.psicologia.unifi.it/vp-367-orario-e-calendario-
didattico.html,  therefore students are advised to check for the starting 
date of the specific courses they have selected.  
Our didactic offer is visible at the page: https://www.unifi.it/p-lis2-2020-
101225-0-0.html 
 
In Autumn, the University of Florence will adopt a heterogeneous blended 
teaching model. Lectures will be regularly held in the classroom, according 
to the timetable. The number of students that will be present in individual 
classes will depend on the capacity of each classroom and on the rules for 
physical distancing at the time. The University will guarantee the presence 
of the maximum number of students allowed by the above constraints and 
the participation of all of them on a rotational basis. All lectures will be 
also simultaneously transmitted online, allowing students at home to 
follow and ask questions, and will be recorded for storage on the online 
platform.  
 
It goes without saying that these procedures will be subjected to changes, 
which may be more or less favorable, depending on the evolution of the 
pandemic.  
 
Our International Relations Office is available to partners and students for 
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any additional information that you may find useful. 
Dear students, we are waiting for you in Florence!  
 
Warm wishes 

 
 
       Prof. Maria Del Viva 
       Erasmus Coordinator 
       School of Psychology 
       University of Florence 
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